
 Dear Stafford Heights Families and Friends 

We are on the final countdown now for 
Term 3. Just over two weeks to go, but still 
so much to do and so many exciting things 
coming up to look forward to at Stafford 
Heights State School. 
 
Recently your child would have brought 
home consent forms for you to complete. 
All schools are required by Education 
Queensland to obtain written consent for 
students to participate and/or engage in 
the following: 
 

¶ Swimming 

¶ Use of the internet 

¶ Image to be used on school 
Facebook page and school 
website 

¶ Image and/or name to be 
published in the school newsletter 

¶ Use of educational applications ς 
Mathletics and Reading Eggs 

 
To assist us with updating student\s 
records we ask that this paperwork is 
returned to the school office as soon as 
possible. Students who have not returned 
the paperwork by the end of this term 
will be unable to participate with their 
class during their PE lessons next term as 
the curriculum programme requires 
students to swim every Tuesday. If you 
have not received the consent forms, or 
require a second copy please do not 
hesitate to contact the school office and 
we will organise for new forms to be sent 
home. Thank you for your time to assist us 

with ensuring all students details and 
permissions are up to date.  
 
Saturday 7th September is a very exciting 
Saturday at Stafford Heights State School 
with our Moon Walk Fete being held from 
11am ς 3pm. At this event our school choir 
will be performing immediately following the 
official opening at 11am. We ask that all 
choir members are at school to meet Mrs 
Marrinan in the library at 10:45am. All 
students will then be performing a song with 
their class.  Performances will take place 
from 11:30am. The following times are 
approximately when each class will perform 
on the bottom oval: 
 
Prep and P/1 ς 11:30am  
1/2 ς 11:40am  
2/3 ς 11:50am  
4/5 ς 12:00pm  
5/6 ς 12:10pm  
 
Our instrumental music students will be 
performing at 1:30pm. All students 
performing need to meet Mrs Marrinan at 
1pm in the library. 
 
These music performances will be a fantastic 
opportunity for our students to share the 
work they have been doing in their music 
lessons with the wider community.  All 
students must be dressed in full school 
uniform when performing with their class, 
choir and band.  
 
Stafford Heights State School is starting to 
plan for the 2020 school year. Staffing is 
determined by enrolment numbers, so it is  

SEPTEMBER 

5 Playgroup 

6 Assembly 

7 FETE 

11 Student Banking 

12 Silly Sock Day 

13 Music Muster 

16 Year 5/6 Camp -  16-18 
Pre-Prep Storytime 
9.30-10 

17 Reading Club morning 
tea 
P&C Meeting 7pm - 
Library 

18 Student Banking 
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very important that our enrolment information is up to 
date. Please advise the office staff if your child will not be 
returning to Stafford Heights State School for 2020.  We 
are currently in the process of organising interviews for 
our 2020 Prep intake. Please contact the office staff asap if 
you have a Prep age child that will be attending next year 
so we can arrange to complete the required paperwork 
and interview. 
 
Abi Hurdley 
A/Principal 
 

 
 

           
 
5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ CŜǘŜ ƻƴ {ŀǘurday from 
11-3. It will be a great day. Lots of stalls and fun. 
 
 

 
 
Positive Behaviour for Learning   

Week 7:  The week 7 focus is 
"transitioning around the school" 
Some students have difficulty when transitioning 
after play time and end up in the wrong place 
ƛƴǎǘŜŀŘ ƻŦ άŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ŘƛǊŜŎǘƛƻƴǎέ ǘƻ ŜƴŘ ǳǇ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
correct place. 

Week 8:  The focus for week 8 is "keep your feet 
and hands to yourself". Appropriate touching could 
be: 

¶ A handshake 

¶ A light pat on the back 

¶ Helping someone off the ground 

¶ Playing Tiggy 
 

Students need to be mindful of what their hands 
and feet are doing J 
 

Book week 
A BIG than you goes to all our students who dressed as 
their favourite book character last Friday ς we had some 
great costumes. The best dressed from each class are 
shown in the photo below: 
Ava, Liana, Peppa, Jake, Max and Kylan 
 

 
 
SILLY SOCK THURSDAY 
Just a reminder that for a dollar coin donation, students 
can wear their silliest socks to school on Thursday Sept 
12. 

From Year 2/3 
Our names are Peppa and riley M. Today we are going 
to tell you about what we are learning in class. During 
reading groups we area learning about making 
inferences. This is to infer. Infer means to figure out 
something about the text that the author did not tell 
you.  
During Writing we are writing about the Lorax from the 
humming fish point of view and a narrative about a fear. 
We hope you learnt something new from 2/3C 
 

STUDENT Absences ς L ŎŀƴΩǘ ǎǘǊŜǎǎ ŜƴƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ 
importance of letting us know when your child is away 
ς we need to know that all our children are safe so 
please either leave a message on 3621 2360, send an 
email to Absences@staffordheightsss.eq.edu.au or send 
a note to the Office.  
 
 
Respect 
Award  
 
August 30 
 
Xzavier, Peter, 

Emily and 
Ikkyu 
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Birthdays  
Happy birthday wishes to the following 
students who will be celebrating 
birthdays in September: Jack A, Axel, 
Savanna B, Jesarah, Stephanie, Ezekiel, 

Chidinma, Charlie P, Ikkyu, Kaden and Eve. 

THANK YOU 
To Michael Wilson and Favco Fruit and Vegetable 
Company for his donation of the beautiful strawberries 
that were used on the strawberry ice-creams last week.  
 

 
 

August 30 
 

 
 
 

Prep Sebastian ς working hard on his writing! 

Prep/1 Selina ς a fabulous start in our classroom! 

1/2 Gawadi ς a fantastic first week at Stafford 
Heights SS 

2/3 Jaida ς showing great attention to detail and pr 

4/5 Louella ς writing an amazing poetry analysis 

5/6 Mason ς trying exceptionally hard with his 
writing 

LOTE Dessi ς ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊΩǎ ƛƴǎǘǊǳŎǘƛƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ 
having nice manners to ask for help 
Jake ς showing leadership and using manners to 
help his classmates and the teacher 

 

 
 

Chess Lessons are available in our Library on a Tuesday 
afternoon from 3.10-3.50pm. Cost is $8 
per lesson. Please contact 
info@chessmates.com.au or call Ash 
on 0415 256 452 

CHERMSIDE FARMERS MARKET 
 

When: Every Sunday 7am-12noon 
 

Where: 21 Kittyhawk Drive, Chermside 
 

What: Premium farm produce, local seafood and meats, 
arts and craft plus music 

 

 
 

HOLIDAYS ARE ALMOST HERE!! 
 

TennisGear has you covered 
these school holidays with 
fantastic clinics every day. 
 
Go to the address link below 
to find the closest clinic to you 
and enrol NOW! 

www.tennisgear.com.au/holiday-clinics 
 

Full and Half Day option available - from $45 per day. 
Discounts for multiple bookings (4+ days). 
Qualified Coaches / Fun and Engaging / Technical & 
Match Play Development 
 
 

Stafford Heights KINDERGARTEN 
12 Dorkay Street, Stafford Heights 

 

Enrol Now for 2020 
Phone 3359 7923 or email 

 

admin@stffordheightskindergarten.qld.edu.au 
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